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NEW IN 2024: two major changes to annual

leave scheme

At the beginning of this year, we already drew your attention to a number of

regulatory changes relevant to companies in the construction sector from

2024.

However, a number of changes have also been made to the annual leave

regulation that apply to all sectors.

This article is available in Dutch and French.
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